
 

 

 

            

            

            

       

 

 

 

Dear Fabulous Fourth Grader, 

 I am so excited to have you in our class this year! We are going to learn lots of new things and 

always try our best! I love teaching fourth grade and can’t wait to see you during our “Meet the 

Teacher” on Friday, August 5 from 1:00-3:00. 

 I graduated from the University of Alabama with a degree in Early Childhood and Elementary 

Education.  I have a Specialist degree from Auburn University in Montgomery.  My husband is the 

Principal at Auburn Junior High.  We have twins, Lauren and Clayton, that are sophomores at Troy 

University.  Spending time with family and friends, attending football games, being outside, and playing 

with our dog Charlie are just a few of the things that I love!   

 I can’t wait to get the year started and really look forward to making fourth grade a positive and 

rewarding learning experience for you and your parents.  Be thinking of two things to share about 

yourself for the first day of class.  For example, mine will be I have gone skydiving, and I love swimming!  

Please be sure to be working on your multiplication facts so you know them fluently☺  We are going to 

have so much fun studying Alabama history, science, math, writing, chapter books, and much more!  I 

can’t wait to meet you and for us to shine brightly together during the 2022-2023 school year! 
 

            Love, 

                   Mrs. Reed 
                  aslreed@auburnschools.org 
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